
June 29, 2018                                                                             Special Meeting 
          

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Ken Abrams and Mark 
Smeby present.  Merlin Bartz was present via telephone.   
 

Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 
following vote: Ayes: Abrams, Bartz and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  none. 

 
Motion by Bartz, second by Abrams, carried to approve the agenda.    
 
Motion by Smeby, second Bartz, carried to approve the request for County Bible reading marathon on 

county grounds from June 29, 6:00 P.M. through July 4, 10:00 P.M.   
 
Motion by Bartz, second by Smeby, carried to approve the Fiscal Year 2017/2018 Budgetary Transfer 

of $1,200 from General Basic Fund to Emergency Medical Services Fund.   
   

Motion by Abrams, second by Smeby, carried to adjourn at 12:37 P.M.  The next meeting of the Board 
of Supervisors will be Monday, July 2, 2018 at 9:00 A.M.   

 
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Shellie A. Johanns    Kenneth J. Abrams 
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